

Palmetto Knife News

46

Editor: Gene Ravan

October 2021

P.O. Box 1356 Greer, SC 29652

news@palmettocutleryclub.org

Our 46th. Year www.palmettocutleryclub.org

September

It sure has been a slow summer and fall for the Palmetto Club. COVID has risen it's ugly head in our mist and has invaded our people. Randy Wooten, our business manager, suffered from it but thank goodness is over it and back at work. We encourage everyone to be careful and always be mindful of the COVID.

There were 20 members present for the September meeting. The drawing for the assigned serial numbers for the club knife was not held due to Randy being absent. Plans are to hold the drawing at the October meeting.





Upcoming shows in our area are:

October 2-3 Mike Kent Show in Ashville, NC

October 16-17 Mike Kent in Greenville, SC

October 30-31 Mike Kent in Myrtle Beach, SC



Looks like a lot of thought going into this observation!

Our next meeting will be Tuesday evening at 7:00 PM at the Greer Recreation Center.

Hope you can make it and maybe we can get back into the business of knife collecting and all the benefits that go With it!

Stay Safe

Newsletter Information

If you have any information which you would like to include in the monthly newsletter, please get it to Gene Ravan by email at news@palmettocutleryclub.org or by calling 404-452-2553